
Dear Valued Customer, 

We are excited to announce that we are expanding our telecom services in your area to better 

serve our residential customers. As part of our commitment to providing top-quality 

connectivity, we will be enhancing our network infrastructure, which will result in faster internet 

speeds, improved reliability, and a wider range of services. 

The expansion is set to begin on [Start Date] and is expected to be completed by [End Date]. 

During this time, you may experience minor service interruptions, but we assure you that our 

team will work diligently to minimize any inconvenience. 

As a token of our appreciation for your patience and loyalty, we are offering exclusive 

promotions for our new and existing customers. Be sure to check our website or contact our 

customer service for more details. 

We thank you for being a part of our community and look forward to providing you with an even 

better telecom experience. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


